
Sixth Form Bulletin
2nd December 2022

Contact us:
Absence line: 01895 234342 ext 4407 Email attendance@vynersschool.org.uk
Mrs R Lane Year 12 Leader: rlane@vynersschool.org.uk
Mrs A Coyle Year 13 Leader: acoyle@vynersschool.org.uk
Mrs T Lopes Sixth Form Admin and Supervisor: tlopes@vynersschool.org.uk
Miss J Alonso Sixth Form Admin and Supervisor: jalonso@vynersschool.org.uk
Mrs N Harvey - Deputy Headteacher / KS5 nharvey@vynersschool.org.uk
Sixth Form office: 01895 234342 ext 4244

TERM DATES: Please use this link to see the school term dates.

YEAR 12 NOTICES

Progress Checks issued
Paper copy issued to students during tutorial time on Friday 2nd December. A digital copy is available
to view on the edulink parent portal site which can be accessed via the school website in the parent
zone area.
Students received an assembly looking at strategies to respond to feedback which we hope will help
them to review their progress and set their own targets. As a reminder, the study room is available until
16.00 every day for independent study and intervention support if students need help or advice.

Key Dates
Thursday 8th December: Parents’ Evening- Video Appointments 16:30 - 19:00.
Bookings are now live. Details were emailed home on Thursday via edulink explaining how to log on to
book appointments and a copy of the letter is attached to this email. Please be aware that only the
parent listed as the first contact can create the booking, but they can then invite another parent
if required.

YEAR 13 NOTICES

Trial Exams
Trial exams have gotten off to a great start - well done to all students who have been arriving on time
with all equipment. We hope that these first exams have gone well and wish you every success for
the remainder of the exam period.
A gentle reminder that students can access the school site at 08:30 and 12:30 only. The study room
is available to any students who wish to use it during this trial exam period.

UCAS appointments
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We have a number of students who have been making UCAS appointments and not showing up or
changing their appointment to January. Holding out on sending UCAS in January is absolutely fine,
but students need to be aware that these appointments will be capped at 15 minutes owing to the
25th January deadline for all applications. We also ask that if a student is unable to make an
appointment, it is common courtesy to inform either myself, Mrs Lane or Mrs Harvey prior to the
appointment.

Key dates:
Wednesday 25th January 2023: Final deadline for UCAS applications
Thursday 29th June 2023: Year 13 Prom


